
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Don’t Blow the VIBE. Pick It Up!” is Richmond Redevelopment and Housing 
Authority’s ongoing community Beautification campaign created to instill pride 

and accountability in RRHA families to beautify their communities and keep 
them clean by picking up and properly disposing of trash and debris.  

Look for more beautification efforts to come as a part of this campaign.  
(804) 780-4200 RRHA Customer Information Center | Email: Info@rrha.com 


